
 
 

 

 

May 17, 2021 

 
 
 
 

Honorable Mayor Muns and Plano City Councilmembers 
 C/o Mark Israelson, City Manager for the City of Plano 
City of Plano 
1520 K Avenue 
Plano, TX 75074 

 
Mayor Muns and Plano City Councilmembers: 

 

Please accept this letter as notice and request by the North Texas Municipal Water District 
(NTMWD) to table the hearing on zoning case ZC2020-016 currently scheduled for the May 24, 
2021 City Council meeting. 

 
The applicant on the above referenced zoning case is requesting the hearing be tabled until June 
28, 2021 to work on resolving some of the items discussed during its May 7, 2021 meeting with 
concerned neighbors. 

 

We are available to meet with you in advance of the June 28, 2021 council meeting to provide 
additional information and answer your questions about this important zoning case. Please feel 
free to contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Mark A. Simon, P.E. 
Assistant Deputy Director 
(469) 626-4394 
msimon@ntmwd.com 
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